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13th December 2024 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
It is with sadness that I need to inform you that I will be leaving Falcon Junior School at Easter. 
I have accepted a position as Executive Headteacher at the Angel Road Schools, leading the 
infant and junior schools and will take up the role from 22nd April 2025. 
 
I joined Falcon Junior School in January 2019 and I have loved working here. The school has 
been on a huge journey of change during this time. Together, staff, governors, pupils and 
families have navigated flooding, school closure, temporary accommodation and 
Portakabins, renovations, reopening and the Covid pandemic. It has certainly been an 
interesting five years! 
 
I would like to thank all of the families for your support during my headship. I really 
appreciate and value the partnerships that we have developed. The children at Falcon have 
always been amazing – they are just such a fabulous group and I am proud to have been their 
headteacher. I wish all of them the best for the future. 
 
Lastly, the staff at Falcon are second to none. I have not come across a staff team like them 
before. Their commitment to the children and Falcon is such that it really does feel like a 
family in the school. I will miss all of them very much. 
 
After Christmas, governors will consider next steps for the school and I will continue to lead 
Falcon in the Spring Term. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
E J Savage 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


